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South Melbourne Town Hall Main Works Package
EOI No. EOI000014
Expressions of Interest (EOI) are invited for the renewal and upgrade of the South Melbourne Town Hall.
To view a copy of the EOI documentation, please visit www.tenderlink.com/portphillip.
Submissions will be received electronically and clearly marked – 
Title: South Melbourne Town Hall Main Works Package, EOI No. EOI000014 and are to be lodged electronically via Tenderlink www.tenderlink.com/portphillip by 2 pm on Wednesday 9 August 2023.
Tenders will be sought only from Respondents successfully shortlisted following the EOI process. It is anticipated that a Request for Tender will be issued early September 2023.
Council is not bound to invite all or any of the Respondents to submit a tender.
Submissions received after the closing time or by hardcopy, email or facsimile will not be considered.
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